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- Working on an easement for Consolidated Water for two
different relocation projects.

- A Memorandum of Understanding has been sent to Council to allow the
Missouri State Highway Patrol to relocate aircraft in the event of a
natural disaster.

- Working on an Air Traffic Control Tower contract that was recently sent
by the FAA.

- City staff is working with Emery Sapp to amend the Runway 2-20
contract to grind the concrete to create gravel for a new parking lot.

- Conference call occurred on January 3rd with the airlines regarding
the beginning of the Runway 2-20 repairs project.

- A meeting is planned with an ATM company to possibly install a
machine in the terminal.

- Staff is currently reviewing vending contracts to consider adding
credit card readers on machines.

- Just completed the 10 year trend narrative review for the upcoming

budget year.
- The January "All Things Airport" was cancelled due to the Diversity
Breakfast.
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Airport Manager, Mike Parks

- Working on an easement for Consolidated Water for two
different relocation projects.

- A Memorandum of Understanding has been sent to Council to allow the
Missouri State Highway Patrol to relocate aircraft in the event of a
natural disaster.

- Working on an Air Traffic Control Tower contract that was recently sent
by the FAA.

- City staff is working with Emery Sapp to amend the Runway 2-20
contract to grind the concrete to create gravel for a new parking lot.

- Conference call occurred on January 3rd with the airlines regarding
the beginning of the Runway 2-20 repairs project.
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A meeting is planned with an ATM company to possibly install a
machine in the terminal.

Staff is currently reviewing vending contracts to consider adding
credit card readers on machines.

Just completed the 10 year trend narrative review for the upcoming

budget year.
- The January "All Things Airport" was cancelled due to the Diversity
Breakfast.
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